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August 24, 1995
MFN 168-95
Docket STN 52-004

Document Control Desk
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Attention:  Theodore E. Quay, Director
Standardization Project Directorate

Subject SBWR - REQUEST FOR WITHHOLDING INFORMATION FROM
PUBLIC DISCLOSURE, GENERAL ELECTRIC (GE) RESPONSES TO
REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (RAI) DATED,

OCTOBER 20, 1995,

Reference: 1. Letter from D.C. Scaletti (NRC) to J.E. Quinn (GE), same Subject, dated
August 10, 1995

We understand from your Reference 1 letter that you have reviewed the materials contained in
the Subject letter and determined that material related to RAI No. 5 contained therein and
needed by NRC for SBWR Certification can be found in NEDO-32391; on that basis we

hereby request withdrawal of the response to RAI No. §

Sincerely,

Fames E. Quinn,

P. A. Boehnert (NRC/ACRS) (2 paper copies plus E-Mail)
I. Catton (ACRS) (1 paper copy plus E-Mail)
S. Q. Ninh (NRC) (2 paper copies plus E-Mail)
J. H. Wilson (NRC) (1 paper copy plus E-Mail)




